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The people of the United States commend the people of Panama for exercising
their right to vote in free and fair national elections, a sure sign of their
thriving democracy. We extend our warmest congratulations to Laurentino
Cortizo on his election as the next president of the Republic of Panama.

The United States and Panama share strong ties, tested by time and regional
challenges, and built on respect for common values. Panama has proven to be a
regional democratic leader, an economic success, and a steadfast partner. We
value our deep, long-standing friendship and our shared commitments to
transparency and human rights. We look forward to working with the Cortizo
administration to advance our common goals.
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